

FoLees Meeting held on 1 November 2017

Present: Nicola Senior, Joanne Lever, Lisa Clark, Meg Harvey, Beth Morris, David Hastings, Katherine Hart, Sarah Milne

Apologies: Lee Dewhirst, Alex King, Lindsay Azemar-Battle, Karen Battle, Wendy Goldthorpe

Treasurer report

No formal report.

Money taken at Halloween disco = £512.30 (tickets = £346, refreshments = £166.30)

Money spent = £282.64 (+ £261.26 for sweets for future events)

A garden vacuum has been purchased for Mr Cunningham at a cost of £337.00.

Christmas Fayre

Volunteers needed to set up on Friday 24th after 1pm. So far we have Nicola, Joanne, Katherine, Meg David and Lisa.

Help on the day so far – Katherine, Nicola, Joanne, Beth, David, Sarah, Lisa, Beth, Lindsay, Alex, Meg, Wendy.

Lisa has planned the stalls and activity locations for the day and all are manned.

Reception ladies will run the kitchen – bacon and sausage sandwiches, mince pies, mulled wine, tea, coffee and cakes.

Vacuum flasks have been purchased for the mulled wine.

Prizes and gifts

Beth has purchased a teddy for Name the Teddy stall.

***Can everyone look out for suitable Santa gifts around £1.50 - £2.00 each. Also smaller novelty prizes, gingerbread houses and felt decorations required**

***Anyone that can please meet to go through items in the cellar on Tuesday 14th November at 2pm.**

Nicola to make reindeer food.

Katherine to organise lucky dip.

***Wrapping will hopefully take place in the learning lodge on Wednesday 22nd November at 6.30pm**

Raffle

David has sourced prizes – beer, Amontola voucher, Woodbank voucher, KWVR pass. Katherine to ask Emma Corrigan if her husband is able to get some prizes from Argos.

Joanne has asked at Marks and Spencers and they are happy to donate something but need a letter from school.

Lisa will make a hamper.

Raffle to be drawn on 15 December.

Cake stall _____ Text will be sent to ask for donations.

Chocolate Christmas tree _____ Mrs Treece will organise.

Guess the weight of the cake _____ We need a cake to be donated.

AOB

Katherine to look into possibility of Christmas night out. Next meeting – date TBC for February AGM.